
2. PRIORITISATION OF ACTIVITIES FOR PROJECT FUNDING

The Board agreed to allocate amounts to each area of requests and to prioritise the
activities needed in the community rather than the requests received.  The Board
agreed to assess the project requests and to delete those which were not seen by
the Board as priorities.

The Board resolved:

1. That $10,000 of the balance remaining in the 1999/2000 discretionary fund
be applied to meet project fund allocations for the 2000/2001 financial year.

2. That the sum of $20,000 allocated to the SCAP Project but not spent, be
carried forward and reallocated as part of the Board’s Project Funds.

3. That the Project Funds be allocated to each area according to the following
percentages:

City Streets 15% $42,000
Parks 15% $42,000
Leisure 25% $70,000
Community Development  45% $126,000

100% $280,000


